

December 8, 2023

Dear Education Asia (P) LTD,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your ongoing support of Fleming College. On behalf of Fleming College International Education, I extend our appreciation for your dedication and commitment in assisting us with our international student recruitment efforts.

Your exceptional performance and support during the previous recruitment cycles have not gone unnoticed. The contributions of Education Asia (P) LTD have played a crucial role in our success.

We look forward to continuing our collaborative efforts in the upcoming academic year and exploring future opportunities for partnerships.

Thank you again for your valued support.

Sincerely,

Laura Gunning,

Laura Yrmming

Associate Vice President, International

Fleming College